
The BOSON W I E D C  To Suzanne Allen de SanchezlPVlEDC@TCP, Cynthia C 
Sent by: Loretta M JohnsonlPVIEDC@TCP 
FeatherstonlPVlEDC cc 

bcc 

Subject Fw: County Parks item 35 Oct 28 

TO bosone@co.el-dorado.ca.us, boshvo@co.el-d0rado.ca.u~ 

cc bosthree@co.eCdorado.cacat3s, Charlie Paine 
~bosfour@co.el-doradoOcaaus~, bosfive@m.el-dorad0.ca.u~ 

Subject County Parks 

Dear Supervisors, 
I am a concerned citizen very upset about the proposed action to dismantle the Parks 
Dept. and the elimination of Jordan Postlewait's job. Jordan has done a good job, 
considering the work load and lack of staff, and has been a positive force for good, for the 
citizens of El Dorado County. 

I would like to urge the Board to retain the Parks Dept. and Jordan Postlewait's position. 
Thank you very much. 
Sincere ty, 

Kelly h o l a  
PO Box 932 
Lotus, CA 95651 


